Hurricane Herald

#SPMSHurricaneStrong

#SPMSGrowthMindset

#SPMSThePowerOfYet

Volume 5 Issue 3

http://www.facebook.com/spmscanes



December 2018

http://schools.stlucie.k12.fl.us/spm



"Our Eye is on the Future"



Follow me on



@spm_principal

Tis the Season of Service and Generosity



Student Council led the way for a service project to help clean up St. Lucie County beaches. The Beach Clean Up Service Project took place at Jensen Beach on November 17, 2018. The following students were in attendance: Jaxon Diaz-Tubito, Rianna McIntosh, T-Long, Madison Willoughby, Kennedy Ryder, Jameson Girdwoon, Elena Garcia, Christian Garcia, Jett James Pruitt, Jocelyn Rappaport, Brody Barbee, James White, Devina Villafane, and David Alvarez.





Our Mission

Congratulations to the newly elected officers; President Jett Pruitt, Vice President Rianna McIntosh, Treasurer Jocelyn Rappaport, Secretary Jordan Harris, 8th grade representative Andrea Hernadez, 7th grade representative Brody Barbee, and 6th grade representative Christian Garcia.



To inspire and empower compassionate, global learners who are committed to creating a better and more peaceful world.

Grace Packs

Once again the residents of Ballantrae have shared their kindness and LOVE for their hometown school, Southport! The event that Mr. Jack Jennings so graciously hosted at the Ballantrae HOA Building for SPMS Grace Packs was very well received and brought in a large food donation as well as \$300.00. Mrs. Christine Richards spoke at the event on behalf of Southport and was able to provide background and build awareness of the Grace Packs mission.

The mission and joy of Grace Packs is to provide weekly weekend food for students who lack an ample food supply, relieving the burden many of these children endure by being hungry. The goal is to furnish breakfast, lunch, dinner, and snack items at the end of each school week to students who may be suffering from food insecurity.

If you would like to help support Southport's Grace Packs program, or if you are a family needing support, please contact our Guidance Department at (772) 337-5901. For more information, visit www.gracepacks.com



Hawks Give to Save the Chimps

For their service project, the Hawks team chose to raise funds and collect donations to Save the Chimps, the world's largest privately funded chimpanzee sanctuary located in Fort Pierce.

As part of the service learning project, students have been collecting blankets, food, toys, etc. to donate to the chimpanzees. Each month students are finding ways to raise money in hopes of adopting a chimp by collecting donations. At the end of the year they are planning to make piñatas and stuff them with tasty treats for the chimps. Any donations of newspapers would be appreciated in order to make the piñatas.



Pictured is Charles Medwick with a box of donations he brought from home.

According to the Save the Chimps website, a donation of \$300 will provide one week of care for an adopted chimp. This complete care includes three fresh and nutritious meals of fruits and vegetables daily, loving care from the staff, maintenance of their beautiful island homes, and enrichment activities to fulfill their lives. To read more about this one of a kind chimpanzee sanctuary you can go to their website at:

https://www.savethechimps.org